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Delegate Report Back 

Our Area 93 Delegate, Pablo, has returned from the 74th General Service 

Conference. We’ve had discussions on some issues that were being 

considered and we voted before sending Pablo with our Area’s group 

conscience. Now he’s coming here to report back to us on the final 

decisions made. Join us for some food and information at: 

 

June 1st, 2024, from 2 to 4 p.m. 

Quartz Hill Grange 

41843 50th Street West, Quartz Hill CA 93536 


